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2017 Grand National Open Teams Competition 
January, 2017 
 
Dear Tournament Secretary,   
 
Although there have been no changes made to the format or fee structure of the GNOT this 
year, the national co-ordinators are considering reducing the number of teams in future years. 
So that Sydney is not affected it is important that we maintain or increase entry levels in club 
heats. 
 
Although most clubs are doing a fairly good job of this now it is important that you send the 
right things to right people at the conclusion of your club events. 
 
The State Masterpoint Secretary (masterpoints@nswba.com.au) requires; 

(i) Detailed results of your event (especially number of boards per match and format) 
(ii) A gold masterpoint file 

 
The convener (me) (gnot@nswba.com.au) requires; 

(i) The number of teams which participated in your club heat 
(ii) The names of those who will represent your club at the metropolitan final 

 
The regulations can as usual be found on the NSWBA site; 
http://nswba.com.au/tourn/2017/gnot/metro.asp 
 
Should you require further details please contact me – preferably by e-mail:  

 
Michael Wilkinson 
GNOT Convener 
c/- NSWBA, 
First Floor, 162 Goulburn St,  
East Sydney, NSW, 2010. 

 email: gnot@nswba.com.au Mobile: 0459 981 124 
 
Michael Wilkinson 
Metropolitan GNOT Convener 2017 
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